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Craig, Sondra

From: Dick Pearse <pearseiii@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 3, 2025 1:27 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Candy Pearse
Subject: Bubblers
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Our family has been a lifelong area resident. The Funk’s, Hyde’s, Newburg’s and Pearse’s have all contributed a lot to build the 
community we are proud to call home. Our heritage is what makes this a special place to live. As a child, aŌer an acƟve summer 
day, my friends and I would seek out a bubbler to quench our thirst. If you remove those Bubblers for some anƟsepƟc generic 
drinking fountain we lose part of what makes LaCrosse special. Please vote to preserve the remaining Bubblers and restore those 
we have lost. I suggest when you restore the ones lost you include ADA extension. 
 
Richard & Candace Pearse 
N1755 Birchview Rd 
Lacrosse, WI. 54601 
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